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COMMUNITY UPDATE
Toowoomba to Warwick Pipeline JULY

2025

Project Update
Seqwater is delivering the approximate 111 kilometre Toowoomba to Warwick Pipeline 
on behalf of the Queensland Government, to boost long-term water security in the 
Toowoomba and Southern Downs regions. The project will facilitate a permanent 
water supply offtake at the townships of Greenmount and Westbrook which will help 
support Toowoomba Regional Council’s plans to supply drinking water to residents in 
the four towns of Cambooya, Greenmount, Nobby and Clifton. 
The pipeline will also serve as a drought contingency water supply for residents within 
the Southern Downs Regional Council areas of Warwick, Allora, Yangan, and by carting 
to Stanthorpe and Killarney. 

EPBC Act Assessment Continuing
We are continuing to progress Commonwealth approvals under the Environmental Protection 
and Biodiversity Conservation (EPBC) Act, available at the EPBC public portal. This is a part 
of our commitment to safeguard the environment and ensure compliance with all necessary 
regulations.

Our project team has been working with relevant departments and has completed site surveys 
to further assess potential environmental impacts associated with the project. These surveys 
focused on specific areas of ecological significance and help inform potential mitigation 
options for protected species, habitats, or ecosystems. 

Seqwater is committed to ensuring that the project aligns with environmental standards.  
Our priority is to deliver the pipeline in an environmentally responsible manner while providing 
the region with long-term water security.

The project is subject to a Public 
Environment Report (PER) to be assessed 
by the Commonwealth Department of 
Climate Change, Energy, the Environment 
and Water (DCCEEW). Seqwater is 
continuing the development of the PER 
and will provide more information once it 
is available for public review. 
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Procurement and Design
Detailed design is progressing and reaching the final stages of completion, as the team continue to progress 
negotiations with impacted landowners, as well as with Toowoomba and Southern Downs Regional councils on 
easements. We have also been working with our shortlisted tenderers to identify risks and opportunities for delivery, 
ensuring the pipeline meets the highest standards of quality, safety, efficiency and reliability. 

Construction contract award is planned for late 2025, and we are continuing to build the list of interested local 
contractors that will be provided to the Head Contractor once appointed. Thank you to those who have already 
registered. 

Suppliers can still register interest in the project by signing up at our project webpage, which can be found by scanning 
the QR code below.
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Drop by any time during these sessions:

• 9:00am - 12:00pm, Tuesday 29 July - Allora
Community Hall, 55 Herbert Street

• 3:00pm - 5:00pm, Tuesday 29 July - Warwick Rose
City Shoppingworld, 81 Palmerin Street
(outside Woolworths)

• 9:00am - 12:00pm, Tuesday 5 August - Greenmount
Returned Soldiers Memorial Hall, 11 Ramsay Street

• 3:00pm - 5:00pm, Tuesday 5 August - Highfields
Village Shopping Centre, 66 Highfields Road
(outside the pharmacy)

Your feedback is important as we move forward with 
the project.

For more details, visit our project webpage or contact us 
anytime, we're here to help.

w www.seqwater.com.au/project/toowoomba-warwick-
pipeline

p  07 3432 7000 (business hours) 

e  projectinfo@seqwater.com.au 

For assistance in languages other than English, call 131 450. 
For hearing or speech impairments, contact the National 
Relay Service at 07 3035 5500 or visit relayservice.gov.au.

Contact Us
You can sign up to the project e-newsletter by 
filling out your details at the QR code, or email 
projectinfo@seqwater.com.au and ask to be 
added to the T2W project update list. 

To ensure the community is kept up-to-date, we 
are excited to invite you to upcoming community 
information sessions to learn more about the project. 
These sessions will provide you with an opportunity 
to ask questions, and provide feedback directly to our 
team. 
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